

# <u>Important</u> **Dates**

Nov 18th

Spring 2012 Pre-Registration Ends

Nov 23rd

No Classes

Nov 24-25th

**No Classes and State Holiday** 

Dec 1st

**Grading Opens** 

**Re-Enrollee Application** Deadline for Spring 2012

Dec 7th

Last Day of Classes

Dec 8th

**Reading Day** 

Dec 9th-15th

**Final Examinations** 

Dec 15th

**Registrar Office Closed for Staff Development** 12pm-2pm

Dec 17th

**Fall Commencement** 

Dec 19th

**Grades Due by 2pm** 

Dec 20th

Spring registration re-opens according to assigned registration time tickets.

Dec 26th-30th

State Holiday and University Winter Break

Jan 11th

Spring 2012 Classes Begin

# Office of the Registrar Newsletter

Volume 2, Issue 3

2 0 1 1







#### Fall 2011 UNCW Commencement

Saturday Dec 17th, 2011

For more information, please visit: http://www.uncw.edu/stuaff/transitions/commencement.htm

#### **New Procedure on Distinction Cords:**

For those who qualify, distinction cords are available in the Registrar's Office prior to commencement

Contact our office if you have any questions or concerns

Congratulations Fall Graduates!

GO SEAHAWKS!

## **MAJOR Confusion**

How Do I Choose A Major? How many credit hours are required for a particular major?

Where do I go to change/declare my major?

Let us answer all of your MAJOR questions at this "one-stop shop" event complete with representatives from The Career Center, University College, and the Registrar's office.

Come for the presentation and stay for the Q&A session immediately following.

Tues. November 29th 6 p.m.

Wrightsville Beach Room Fisher Student Center 2017

# Grades are due for Fall 2011 by 2:00pm on Tues. Dec 19th

If you expect you will be unable to submit grades by the deadline, please send an email to Chris Wrede to be coded for extended grading. Be sure to include the CRN of the course (s) and copy your department chair and academic dean for approval.

A 'Z' grade? What's that?

The 'Z' in the grades list in SeaNet is used to indicate a violation of the Academic Honor Code. Periodically, a list of these grades are sent to the Dean of Students Office for follow-up.

#### **NEW POLICY NEW POLICY Curriculum Changes**

Effective spring 2012, the University has adopted a policy to suspend curriculum changes during key advising points in the semester. This applies to changes/additions of catalog year, major, minor, and/or concentrations. No opportunities for change will be allowed during the time periods listed below.

The dates for suspending these changes are:

Spring - March 1st through the 10th day of pre-registration in April Fall – October 1st through the 10th day of pre-registration in November

### For Spring 2012, this will be March 1st, 2012 thru April 23rd, 2012

This policy changed to allow your advisors to adequately prepare for advising you under your current curriculum. Please discuss possible changes with your advisor prior to these dates.